
 

 

The Buena and Mosman Football Club have teamed up once again for the 2018 season and it’s going 

to bigger and better. We are offering all members of the Mosman Football Club a membership 

program for The Buena that gives all members a 10% discount (excluding Bistro Moncur). This 10% 

discount will be applicable to all food and beverage full priced products. This means that any product 

that is already being discounted (ie happy hours) will not be discounted a further 10%. The discount 

will also not be applicable on public holidays.  

 

How to become a Buena Member: 

For your convenience we have decided to transition this year’s membership card onto an easy to 

download app. Stocard is an app that allows you to enter in a specific code that will give you benefits 

once presented at the hotel. To download this app please click on the below link: 

https://stocardapp.com/ 

• Once downloaded open up the app and it will display the below screen. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• To add a Buena membership card click on the button labelled “Other Card” 

https://stocardapp.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• The above screen will pop up once you have clicked on “Other Card”. From this screen you 

will need to click “Manual Input” and follow the next screen.  

• Once clicked on “Manual input” the following screen will be displayed.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• In store name you will need to type “Mosman Football Club”  

• In card number you will need to enter the code “10221” 

• This code is reserved only to the Mosman Football Club. Staff may request for your details to 

confirm you are a member of the Mosman Football Club. Misuse of this code may result in 

the cancellation of the app and membership benefits.  

• If you are having any issues with your membership program when at the venue please ask 

for a manager on duty and they will assist you.  

 

I look forward to seeing you all at The Buena throughout the course of the year and if you have any 

questions please don’t hesitate in contacting me.  

 

Sincerely, 

Toby Chick  

General Manager  - The Buena 

76 Middle Head Road Mosman, 2088 

tobyc@thebuena.com.au 

 


